IN THE STATE COURTS OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE
REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 10 OF 2014
SHUTDOWN OF ELECTRONIC FILING SERVICE -
29th DECEMBER 2014 - 2nd JANUARY 2015

To facilitate the transfer of probate proceedings to the Family Justice Courts, there will be no
electronic filing service for matters in the Civil Justice Division of the State Courts during the Transition
Period from 21:00 hours on Monday, 29th December 2014 to 08:00 hours on Friday, 2nd January
2015 (both dates inclusive).

2. Any solicitor with filing deadlines or any urgent application to make during the above Transition
Period may proceed to see the Duty Registrar in the Civil Justice Division of the State Courts for
directions.

3. The Duty Registrar may —

(a) grant an extension of time for the filing of any application or document until or after 2nd
January 2015;

(b) grant leave for any application or document to be filed in hard copy on the solicitor’s
undertaking to file the same electronically on or after 2nd January 2015; or

(c) make such other order as may be appropriate in the circumstances.

4, For additional information, please refer to the elitigation website at:
https://www.elitigation.sg/home.aspx.

Dated this 11t day of December 2014.

—J

JENNIFER MARIE
REGISTRAR
STATE COURTS
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